BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION

CITY OF RIVERSIDE

Finance Department

Form No. 142-8R3 DATE SUBMITTED: 02/13/17

BIDNO. [BID TITLE DEPARTMENT/DIVISION
RPU-7416 Wood Streets Street Light Replacement Project Phase 2 Public Utilities
DATE BID OPENED
12/23/16

BIDS RECEIVED (7) INVITATIONS ISSUED (Online) ESTIMATED COST: $2,271,102.08

BIDDERS: BID PRICE GOOD THROUGH: April 22,2017 AMOUNT BID

International Line Builders, Inc. Riverside $1,963,203.11

Asplundh Construction Corp. Anaheim $2,148,327.18

California Professional Engineering, Inc.* La Puente $2,446,562.24

E.E. Electric, Inc. Mira Loma $2,555,753.15

Foddrill Construction Corp. Chino $2,908,659.80

Henkels & McCoy Pomona $3,044,160.30

DBX, Inc. Temecula $3,360,190.00

*Non-Responsive: Did not meet bid requirements

BID DESCRIPTION: The scope of Work includes the installation of 187 new concrete street light standards,
including the installation of conduit and cable, as well as new acorn luminaires and paving in the Wood Streets
area north of Magnolia Avenue to Palm Avenue between Ramona Drive and Jurupa Avenue.

Bid Recommended For Award (Includes Sales Tax) XI 10% Surety Included Contract
Lowest Responsible Bidder [] 10% Surety not required [] Purchase Order

Amount of Award
International Line Builders, Inc $1,963,203.11
COMMENTS:

The Purchasing Division has evaluated all bids received and recommends award be made to the lowest
responsive and responsible bidder. The Public Utilities Department concurs with this recommendation and
will be submitting a report.

Submitted

LJ/L—

. P&l’_CFO Q‘if\' Purchasing Services Manager




